## Newsletter

Term 1



Twitter –OasisSkinnerSt E-Mail – year5@oasisskinnerstreet.org

## Year 5

We hoped you enjoyed your summer, now we are very excited to welcome you to Year 5!

PE days will be on Wednesdays. Please make sure your child is dressed in appropriate PE kits for this day (no logos).

We will be using the iPads every day it is crucial your child has theirs in school every day fully charged.

Reading records need to be brought to school, signed, every day.

## Maths Term 1

This term we will be looking at place value, addition, subtraction, multiplication, and division. We will be using a range of manipulatives to help all learners.

Please ensure your children are practising their times tables at home.

## **English Term 1**

In our Writing lessons this term we will be looking at the book, The Boy at The Back Of The Class. We will be using this text to support us with applying narrative skills. We want the children to empathise with characters and create engaging work. The key literary technique we will be using this term are metaphors to convey character emotions.

Palm Class
Miss Robinson and Miss Beckett

Willow Class
Mr Wallen and Mrs Pick



If you have any questions for us, do not hesitate to speak to us at the end of the day or email.

year5@oasisskinnerstreet.org

